We are greatly indebted to Shri Anil Pandey ji who acted as our technical advisor of our 250
TPD corn wet milling unit from January, 2023- January, 2024. In this letter of gratitude, we

boosted our morals at every turn, and followed the highest standards of ethics in the industry.
It is due to his sincere efforts, that HFDL received a new lease of life and we thank Shri Anil
Pandey ji with the utmost satisfaction for his services and highly recommend him for all new
industrial ventures.

Wishing Shri Pandey ji the very best.
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